
From:   
Sent: 18 April 2025 21:53 
To: Section 62A Applications Non Major <section62anonmajor@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Subject: Section 62A Planning Application: S62A/2025/0082 Bull Inn, 333 Crews Hole Road, Bristol, 
BS5 8BQ 

 
Good morning, 
 
As a resident of the local area, I am appealing against this planning application on the 
demolition of The Bull Inn to build flats. 
 
The residents of Crews Hole and Troopers Hill are in desperate need for a local shop, cafe, 
community centre, bar/ restaurant. Local residents comment that there is a need for a 
community hub in the area. There are already several flats surrounding the pub with a growing 
population and increased traffic on Crews Hole Road since the bus gates have been placed in 
Barton Hill. It would be a shame to demolish a pub which is in a prime location with the 
potential to bring people together and reduce the number of cars on the road. Local residents 
have to get in their cars to drive to Church Road or Hanham to get a coffee and some basic 
supplies. I urge you to contact nearby residents for their views before granting this planning 
application. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
B Jones. 
 




